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INVESTIGATORS SEEKING ID OF MAN CAUGHT ON 

SURVEILLANCE CAMERA STEALING LEAF BLOWER 
Date of Release: Monday, July 24, 2017 

 

[Wentworth, N.C.]— Rockingham County Sheriff’s Investigators are seeking the 

identity of the man pictured in this release captured on video camera during the theft of a 

backpack leaf blower from 2460 NC 87 Reidsville, NC. The theft is believed to have 

occurred between Wednesday July 19th at 10:30pm and Thursday July 20th at 9pm. Anyone 

with information about this theft or who recognizes the man pictured in this release is 

asked to call Detective Marcus Marshall at 336-634-3232 or Rockingham County Crime 

Stoppers at 336-349-9683. 

 

 
Surveillance camera image of suspect taking backpack leaf blower 
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